
Foxborough Child Sexual Abuse Awareness Committee 

Minutes  5/18/2017 

Attendees: Members in attendance Bob Correia, Lynda Walsh, Deb Spinelli, Nancy Stockwell, Jeff Downs 
Absent: Rob Lucas, Bill Dudley 
GUEST: Jim DeVellis, Jetta Bernier 
 
Nancy motioned to accept the minutes from 4/13/17, second by Bob, passed 5-0. 
 
Kathy Brady stopped by to let us know that Mary Beth has new folks to be trained as well as Debbie G.  Deb G.  is hoping 
to have training the week of 6/19. 
 
Jim told Bob that Mary Beth should come to our next meeting to get updated on policy and procedures as well as 
tracking who has taken training.  
 
Bob mentioned that Tony has upcoming train the trainers event.  We’d like for folks to be more self-sustaining and have 
Recreation take over the responsibilities for the youth groups, Bill Dudley to take care of the churches, and hoping to get 
some of the sports groups to have their own trainers.  The group discussed the refresher course and would like to see 
folks take the new module training every two years.  Hoping to get at least Kathy Brady and Amy Milldowney trained on 
the modules training. 
 
Jetta gave a presentation on how her group works and the #295 Bill they have at the State House.  She handed out 
literature.  Deb Spinelli will follow up with Jetta about presenting their program to the schools. 
 
Next meeting will be Thursday, June 8. 
 
Lynda motioned for adjournment, second by Nancy, passed 5-0. 
 


